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History of Cooper County, Missouri Apr 03 2020
Colossus Jun 05 2020 With an introductory essay on cryptography and the
history of code-breaking by Simon Singh, this book reveals the workings of
Colossus and the extraordinary staff at Bletchley Park through personal
accounts by those who lived and worked with the computer.
Unmanned Aircraft Systems May 05 2020 UNMANNED AIRCRAF T
SYSTEMS UNMANNED AIRCRAF T SYSTEMS An unmanned aircraft
system (UAS), sometimes called a drone, is an aircraft without a human pilot
on board ??? instead, the UAS can be controlled by an operator station on the
ground or may be autonomous in operation. UAS are capable of addressing a
broad range of applications in diverse, complex environments. Traditionally
employed in mainly military applications, recent regulatory changes around
the world are leading to an explosion of interest and wide-ranging new
applications for UAS in civil airspace. Covering the design, development,
operation, and mission profiles of unmanned aircraft systems, this single,
comprehensive volume forms a complete, stand-alone reference on the topic.
The volume integrates with the online Wiley Encyclopedia of Aerospace
Engineering, providing many new and updated articles for existing
subscribers to that work. The chapters cover the following items: Airframe
configurations and design (launch systems, power generation, propulsion)
Operations (missions, integration issues, and airspace access) Coordination
(multivehicle cooperation and human oversight) With contributions from
leading experts, this volume is intended to be a valuable addition, and a
useful resource, for aerospace manufacturers and suppliers, governmental and
industrial aerospace research establishments, airline and aviation industries,
university engineering and science departments, and industry analysts,
consultants, and researchers.
Remote Sensing of Vegetation Aug 08 2020 An accessible yet rigorous
introduction to remote sensing and its application to the study of vegetation
for advanced undergraduate and graduate students. The underlying physical
and mathematical principles of the techniques disucussed are explained in a
way readily understood by those without a strong mathematical background.

Agricultural Internet of Things and Decision Support for Precision
Smart Farming Dec 24 2021 Agricultural Internet of Things and Decision
Support for Smart Farming reveals how a set of key enabling technologies
(KET) related to agronomic management, remote and proximal sensing, data
mining, decision-making and automation can be efficiently integrated in one
system. Chapters cover how KETs enable real-time monitoring of soil
conditions, determine real-time, site-specific requirements of crop systems,
help develop a decision support system (DSS) aimed at maximizing the
efficient use of resources, and provide planning for agronomic inputs
differentiated in time and space. This book is ideal for researchers,
academics, post-graduate students and practitioners who want to embrace
new agricultural technologies. Presents the science behind smart technologies
for agricultural management Reveals the power of data science and how to
extract meaningful insights from big data on what is most suitable based on
individual time and space Proves how advanced technologies used in
agriculture practices can become site-specific, locally adaptive, operationally
feasible and economically affordable
Biosurfactants Jul 07 2020 The microbial world has given us many surprises
including microbes that grow under extremely harsh conditions (122C at 40
MPa), novel metabolisms such as the uranium and perchlorate reduction, and
novel chemicals that can be used to control diseases. We continually face new
and difficult problems such as the need to transition to more carbon-neutral
energy sources and to find eco-friendly chemicals and to find new drugs to
treat disease. Will it be possible to tap into the seemingly limitless potential
of microbial activity to solve our current and future problems?The answer to
this question is probably yes. We are already looking to the microbial world
to provide new energy sources, green chemicals to replace those made from
petroleum, and new drugs to fight disease. To help us along these paths, we
are deciphering how microorganisms interact with each other. We know that
microbial populations interact and communicate with each other. The
language that microbes use is chemical where small molecules are exchanged
among different microbial cells. Sometimes, these chemicals suppress
activities of competitors and could be used as antibiotics or may have other
therapeutic uses. Other times, the chemicals stimulate complex responses in
microbial populations such as fruiting body or biofilm formation. By
understanding the conversation that microbes are having among themselves,
e. g.
Inertial Navigation Systems with Geodetic Applications Nov 30 2019 This

book covers all aspects of inertial navigation systems (INS), including the
sensor technology and the estimation of instrument errors, as well as their
integration with the Global Positioning System (GPS) for geodetic
applications. Complete mathematical derivations are given. Both stabilized
and strapdown mechanizations are treated in detail. Derived algorithms to
process sensor data and a comprehensive explanation of the error dynamics
provide not only an analytical understanding but also a practical
implementation of the concepts. A self-contained description of GPS, with
emphasis on kinematic applications, is one of the highlights in this book. The
text is of interest to geodesists, including surveyors, mappers, and
photogrammetrists; to engineers in aviation, navigation, guidance,
transportation, and robotics; and to scientists involved in aerogeophysics and
remote sensing.
Forensic Pathology Reviews Vol 3 Mar 15 2021 A collection of cutting-edge
accounts of special topics from various fields of forensic pathology and death
scene investigation. The authors offer critical insight into the medicolegal
investigation of bodies found in water, the forensic aspects of the human
immunodeficiency virus (HIV)-1 infection of the central nervous system,
deaths in a head-down position, and forensic bitemark analysis. Additional
chapters address taphonomic changes in human bodies during the early
postmortem interval, arrhythmogenic ventricular dysplaisia that produces
sudden death in young people, the postmortem diagnosis of death in
anaphylaxis, and iatrogenici deaths. The forensic aspects of suicide, murdersuicide, and suicide trends in the United States are also discussed, along with
the evaluation of fatal pulmonary thromboembolism and the use of radiology
in medicolegal investigations.
Recent Advances in Quantitative Remote Sensing Jul 19 2021
Applications of Remote Sensing in Agriculture Sep 28 2019 Applications
of Remote Sensing in Agriculture contains the proceedings of the 48th Easter
School in Agricultural Science, held at the University of Nottingham on April
3-7, 1989. The meeting invites 146 delegates from over 22 countries and
contributions to this book come from nine countries. This book generally
presents a review of the achievements of remote sensing in agriculture,
establishes the state of the art, and gives pointers to developments. This text
is organized into seven parts, wherein Parts I-III cover the principles of
remote sensing, climate, soil, land classification, and crop inventories.
Productivity; stress; techniques for agricultural applications; and
opportunities, progress, and prospects in the field of remote sensing in

agriculture are also discussed.
The History of Camden County, New Jersey Oct 10 2020
Handbook of Nutraceuticals and Functional Foods, Second Edition May 17
2021 Scientific advances in this field have not only given us a better
understanding of what is an optimal diet, but has allowed food and
nutraceutical companies to market products with specific health claims,
fortify existing foods, and even create new foods designed for a particular
health benefit. Handbook of Nutraceuticals and Functional Foods, Second
Edition, compiles the latest data from authoritative, scientific sources. It
provides hard evidence on the prophylactic and medicinal properties of many
natural foods. This handbook reviews more than 200 nutraceutical
compounds. Each chapter includes the chemical properties, biochemical
activity, dietary sources, and evidentiary findings for each compound. New
topics include the use of exopolysaccharides from lactic acid bacteria, protein
as a functional ingredient for weight loss, and nutraceuticals to be used in the
adjunctive treatment of depression. Two new chapters discuss recent
evidence on oxidative stress and the antioxidant requirements of athletes as
well as the use of nutraceuticals for inflammation. The scientific investigation
of nutrition and lifestyle changes on the pain and debilitation of osteoarthritis
is the subject of another new article. The book concludes with a look at future
marketing opportunities paying particular attention to the alleviation of
obesity. With contributions from a panel of leading international experts,
Handbook of Nutraceuticals and Functional Foods, Second Edition, provides
instant access to comprehensive, cutting edge data, making it possible for
food scientists, nutritionists, and researchers to utilize this ever growing
wealth of information.
How People Learn Apr 27 2022 First released in the Spring of 1999, How
People Learn has been expanded to show how the theories and insights from
the original book can translate into actions and practice, now making a real
connection between classroom activities and learning behavior. This edition
includes far-reaching suggestions for research that could increase the impact
that classroom teaching has on actual learning. Like the original edition, this
book offers exciting new research about the mind and the brain that provides
answers to a number of compelling questions. When do infants begin to
learn? How do experts learn and how is this different from non-experts?
What can teachers and schools do-with curricula, classroom settings, and
teaching methods--to help children learn most effectively? New evidence
from many branches of science has significantly added to our understanding

of what it means to know, from the neural processes that occur during
learning to the influence of culture on what people see and absorb. How
People Learn examines these findings and their implications for what we
teach, how we teach it, and how we assess what our children learn. The book
uses exemplary teaching to illustrate how approaches based on what we now
know result in in-depth learning. This new knowledge calls into question
concepts and practices firmly entrenched in our current education system.
Topics include: How learning actually changes the physical structure of the
brain. How existing knowledge affects what people notice and how they
learn. What the thought processes of experts tell us about how to teach. The
amazing learning potential of infants. The relationship of classroom learning
and everyday settings of community and workplace. Learning needs and
opportunities for teachers. A realistic look at the role of technology in
education.
Google Earth Engine Applications Nov 03 2022 In a rapidly changing world,
there is an ever-increasing need to monitor the Earth’s resources and manage
it sustainably for future generations. Earth observation from satellites is
critical to provide information required for informed and timely decision
making in this regard. Satellite-based earth observation has advanced rapidly
over the last 50 years, and there is a plethora of satellite sensors imaging the
Earth at finer spatial and spectral resolutions as well as high temporal
resolutions. The amount of data available for any single location on the Earth
is now at the petabyte-scale. An ever-increasing capacity and computing
power is needed to handle such large datasets. The Google Earth Engine
(GEE) is a cloud-based computing platform that was established by Google
to support such data processing. This facility allows for the storage,
processing and analysis of spatial data using centralized high-power
computing resources, allowing scientists, researchers, hobbyists and anyone
else interested in such fields to mine this data and understand the changes
occurring on the Earth’s surface. This book presents research that applies the
Google Earth Engine in mining, storing, retrieving and processing spatial data
for a variety of applications that include vegetation monitoring, cropland
mapping, ecosystem assessment, and gross primary productivity, among
others. Datasets used range from coarse spatial resolution data, such as
MODIS, to medium resolution datasets (Worldview -2), and the studies cover
the entire globe at varying spatial and temporal scales.
A Dictionary of English Etymology Apr 15 2021
The Child and Childhood in Folk-thought Jan 13 2021

How People Learn II Jul 31 2022 There are many reasons to be curious
about the way people learn, and the past several decades have seen an
explosion of research that has important implications for individual learning,
schooling, workforce training, and policy. In 2000, How People Learn: Brain,
Mind, Experience, and School: Expanded Edition was published and its
influence has been wide and deep. The report summarized insights on the
nature of learning in school-aged children; described principles for the design
of effective learning environments; and provided examples of how that could
be implemented in the classroom. Since then, researchers have continued to
investigate the nature of learning and have generated new findings related to
the neurological processes involved in learning, individual and cultural
variability related to learning, and educational technologies. In addition to
expanding scientific understanding of the mechanisms of learning and how
the brain adapts throughout the lifespan, there have been important
discoveries about influences on learning, particularly sociocultural factors
and the structure of learning environments. How People Learn II: Learners,
Contexts, and Cultures provides a much-needed update incorporating insights
gained from this research over the past decade. The book expands on the
foundation laid out in the 2000 report and takes an in-depth look at the
constellation of influences that affect individual learning. How People Learn
II will become an indispensable resource to understand learning throughout
the lifespan for educators of students and adults.
Imaging Spectrometry -- a Tool for Environmental Observations Oct 29
2019 The technique of imaging spectrometry has now passed its infancy and
entered into a new phase of application oriented research. Advanced sensor
systems (such as Nasa/JPL's AVIRIS) have become available for
international research programmes (MAC Europe 1991), new imaging
spectrometers are under development in several European countries or have
already passed their acceptance tests, and first high spectral resolution
imaging systems are already operated by private industry. On European level,
the EARSEC programme of the Joint Research Centre has provided
considerable financial investments for the development of an imaging
spectrometer which covers the reflective and important parts of the emissive
spectrum (DAIS-7915), and the European Space Agency has initiated an
important airborne remote sensing campaign (EMAC 1994/95) in which
imaging spectrometry will constitute one of the most important components.
The increasing sensor capabilities also reflect the fact that imaging
spectrometry has advanced in many application fields of earth remote

sensing. Progress has been made in the development of data pre-proeessing
methods, spectral signature modeling and semi-empirical approaches for
retrieving surface parameters. It therefore appeared important to further
disseminate information about new approaches in the application-oriented
analysis of imaging spectrometry data. This volume presents the lectures of
the second EUROCOURSE on imaging spectrometry which was held in
November 1992 at the Joint Research Centre (a first course on "Fundamentals
and Prospective Applications" of imaging spectrometry had been organised in
October 1989, the lectures being published as EUROCOURSES in Remote
Sensing, vol. 2).
Plantation Forests and Biodiversity: Oxymoron or Opportunity? Jun 25 2019
1 Plantation forests and biodiversity: Oxymoron or opportunity? Forests form
the natural vegetation over much of the Earth’s land, and they are critical for
the survival of innumerable organisms. The ongoing loss of natural forests,
which in some regions may have taken many millennia to develop, is one of
the main reasons for the decline of biodiversity. Preventing the further
destruction of forests and protecting species and ecosystems within forests
have become central issues for environmental agencies, forest managers, and
gove- ments. In this di?cult task science has an important role in informing
policy and management as to how to go about this. So how do industrial and
other pl- tation forests ?t into this? Plantation forests, comprised of rows of
planted trees that may be destined for pulp or sawmills after only a few years
of growth, appear to have little to c- tribute to the conservation of
biodiversity. Yet there is more to this than meets the eye (of the casual
observer), and there are indeed numerous opportunities, and often untapped
potential, for biodiversity conservation in plantation forestry. With plantation
forests expanding at a rate of approximately three million hectares per year, it
is crucial to understand how plantations can make a positive contribution to
biodiversity conservation and how the potentially negative impacts of this
land use can be minimised. That is the topic of this book.
Scientific American Jun 29 2022
Proceedings of the 2017 ACM International Conference on Management of
Data Feb 23 2022 SIGMOD/PODS'17: International Conference on
Management of Data May 14, 2017-May 19, 2017 Chicago, USA. You can
view more information about this proceeding and all of ACM•s other
published conference proceedings from the ACM Digital Library:
http://www.acm.org/dl.
Data Driven: Harnessing Data and AI to Reinvent Customer

Engagement Dec 12 2020 Axiom Business Book Award Silver Medalist in
Business Technology The indispensable guide to data-powered marketing
from the team behind the data management platform that helps fuel
Salesforce?the #1 customer relationship management (CRM) company in the
world A tectonic shift in the practice of marketing is underway. Digital
technology, social media, and e-commerce have radically changed the way
consumers access information, order products, and shop for services. Using
the latest technologies?cloud, mobile, social, internet of things (IoT), and
artificial intelligence (AI)?we have more data about consumers and their
needs, wants, and affinities than ever before. Data Driven will show you how
to: ?Target and delight your customers with unprecedented accuracy and
success?Bring customers closer to your brand and inspire them to engage,
purchase, and remain loyal?Capture, organize, and analyze data from every
source and activate it across every channel?Create a data-powered marketing
strategy that can be customized for any audience?Serve individual consumers
with highly personalized interactions?Deliver better customer service for the
best customer experience?Improve your products and optimize your
operating systems?Use AI and IoT to predict the future direction of markets
You’ll discover the three principles for building a successful data strategy and
the five sources of data-driven power. You’ll see how top companies put
these data-driven strategies into action: how Pandora used second- and thirdhand data to learn more about its listeners; how Georgia-Pacific moved from
scarcity to abundance in the data sphere; and how Dunkin’ Brands leveraged
CRM data as a force multiplier for customer engagement. And if you’re
wondering what the future holds, you’ll receive seven forecasts to better
prepare you for what may come next. Sure to be a classic, Data Driven is a
practical road map to the modern marketing landscape and a toolkit for
success in the face of changes already underway and still to come.
Practical PID Control Mar 03 2020 This book focuses on those
functionalities that can provide significant improvements in
Proportional–integral–derivative (PID) performance in combination with
parameter tuning. In particular, the choice of filter to make the controller
proper, the use of a feedforward action and the selection of an anti-windup
strategy are addressed. The book gives the reader new methods for improving
the performance of the most widely applied form of control in industry.
Fabric Formwork Nov 10 2020 Fabric-cast concrete involves casting
concrete in forms made with flexible formwork. This provides the potential to
produce forms that are both structurally efficient and architecturally exciting

in a relatively inexpensive and practical manner. By careful shaping of the
fabric it is possible to produce complex shapes that would otherwise be
difficult and expensive to produce using conventional formwork systems.
This book contains six essays that describe the collaboration between the
Universities of Edinburgh and East London, together with the Centre for
Architectural and Structural Technology (CAST) at the University of
Manitoba, in their detailed and practical research into concrete casting and
formwork. Richly illustrated with photographs and diagrams and containing
new and innovative research this book offers the architect, engineer and
student inspiration and technical guidance in this re-emerging material.
Building IBM Jul 27 2019 No company of the twentieth century achieved
greater success and engendered more admiration, respect, envy, fear, and
hatred than IBM. Building IBM tells the story of that company—how it was
formed, how it grew, and how it shaped and dominated the information
processing industry. Emerson Pugh presents substantial new material about
the company in the period before 1945 as well as a new interpretation of the
postwar era.Granted unrestricted access to IBM's archival records and with
no constraints on the way he chose to treat the information they contained,
Pugh dispels many widely held myths about IBM and its leaders and provides
new insights on the origins and development of the computer industry.Pugh
begins the story with Herman Hollerith's invention of punched-card machines
used for tabulating the U.S. Census of 1890, showing how Hollerith's
inventions and the business he established provided the primary basis for
IBM. He tells why Hollerith merged his company in 1911 with two other
companies to create the Computing-Tabulating-Recording Company, which
changed its name in 1924 to International Business Machines. Thomas J.
Watson, who was hired in 1914 to manage the merged companies, exhibited
remarkable technological insight and leadership—in addition to his widely
heralded salesmanship—to build Hollerith's business into a virtual monopoly
of the rapidly growing punched-card equipment business. The fascinating
inside story of the transfer of authority from the senior Watson to his older
son, Thomas J. Watson Jr., and the company's rapid domination of the
computer industry occupy the latter half of the book. In two final chapters,
Pugh examines conditions and events of the 1970s and 1980s and identifies
the underlying causes of the severe probems IBM experienced in the 1990s.
Nature May 29 2022
Remote Sensing of Plant Biodiversity Sep 01 2022 This Open Access
volume aims to methodologically improve our understanding of biodiversity

by linking disciplines that incorporate remote sensing, and uniting data and
perspectives in the fields of biology, landscape ecology, and geography. The
book provides a framework for how biodiversity can be detected and
evaluated--focusing particularly on plants--using proximal and remotely
sensed hyperspectral data and other tools such as LiDAR. The volume, whose
chapters bring together a large cross-section of the biodiversity community
engaged in these methods, attempts to establish a common language across
disciplines for understanding and implementing remote sensing of
biodiversity across scales. The first part of the book offers a potential basis
for remote detection of biodiversity. An overview of the nature of
biodiversity is described, along with ways for determining traits of plant
biodiversity through spectral analyses across spatial scales and linking
spectral data to the tree of life. The second part details what can be detected
spectrally and remotely. Specific instrumentation and technologies are
described, as well as the technical challenges of detection and data synthesis,
collection and processing. The third part discusses spatial resolution and
integration across scales and ends with a vision for developing a global
biodiversity monitoring system. Topics include spectral and functional
variation across habitats and biomes, biodiversity variables for global scale
assessment, and the prospects and pitfalls in remote sensing of biodiversity at
the global scale.
Customer Data Platforms Jan 01 2020 Master the hottest technology around
to drive marketing success Marketers are faced with a stark and challenging
dilemma: customers demand deep personalization, but they are increasingly
leery of offering the type of personal data required to make it happen. As a
solution to this problem, Customer Data Platforms have come to the fore,
offering companies a way to capture, unify, activate, and analyze customer
data. CDPs are the hottest marketing technology around today, but are they
worthy of the hype? Customer Data Platforms takes a deep dive into
everything CDP so you can learn how to steer your firm toward the future of
personalization. Over the years, many of us have built byzantine “stacks” of
various marketing and advertising technology in an attempt to deliver the
fabled “right person, right message, right time” experience. This can lead to
siloed systems, disconnected processes, and legacy technical debt. CDPs
offer a way to simplify the stack and deliver a balanced and engaging
customer experience. Customer Data Platforms breaks down the
fundamentals, including how to: Understand the problems of managing
customer data Understand what CDPs are and what they do (and don't do)

Organize and harmonize customer data for use in marketing Build a safe,
compliant first-party data asset that your brand can use as fuel Create a datadriven culture that puts customers at the center of everything you do
Understand how to use AI and machine learning to drive the future of
personalization Orchestrate modern customer journeys that react to customers
in real-time Power analytics with customer data to get closer to true
attribution In this book, you’ll discover how to build 1:1 engagement that
scales at the speed of today’s customers.
Progressive Web Application Development by Example Feb 11 2021
Leverage the full potential of the web to make your web sites better than
native applications for every platform. Key Features Explore different models
and patterns required to develop progressive web applications Create
applications requiring shorter runtime for attracting more users Study
different projects to understand the fundamentals of progressive web
applications Book Description Are you a developer that wants to create truly
cross-platform user experiences with a minimal footprint, free of store
restrictions and features customers want? Then you need to get to grips with
Progressive Web Applications (PWAs), a perfect amalgamation of web and
mobile applications with a blazing-fast response time. Progressive Web
Application Development by Example helps you explore concepts of the
PWA development by enabling you to develop three projects, starting with a
2048 game. In this game, you will review parts of a web manifest file and
understand how a browser uses properties to define the home screen
experience. You will then move on to learning how to develop and use a
podcast client and be introduced to service workers. The application will
demonstrate how service workers are registered and updated. In addition to
this, you will review a caching API so that you have a firm understanding of
how to use the cache within a service worker, and you'll discover core
caching strategies and how to code them within a service worker. Finally, you
will study how to build a tickets application, wherein you’ll apply advanced
service worker techniques, such as cache invalidation. Also, you'll learn
about tools you can use to validate your applications and scaffold them for
quality and consistency. By the end of the book, you will have walked
through browser developer tools, node modules, and online tools for creating
high-quality PWAs. What you will learn Explore the core principles of PWAs
Study the three main technical requirements of PWAs Discover enhancing
requirements to make PWAs transcend native apps and traditional websites
Create and install PWAs on common websites with a given HTTPS as the

core requirement Get acquainted with the service worker life cycle Define
service worker caching patterns Apply caching strategies to three different
website scenarios Implement best practices for web performance Who this
book is for Progressive Web Application Development by Example is for you
if you’re a web developer or front-end designer who wants to ensure
improved user experiences. If you are an application developer with
knowledge of HTML, CSS, and JavaScript, this book will help you enhance
your skills in order to develop progressive web applications, the future of app
development.
Modern Data Strategy Jan 25 2022 This book contains practical steps
business users can take to implement data management in a number of ways,
including data governance, data architecture, master data management,
business intelligence, and others. It defines data strategy, and covers chapters
that illustrate how to align a data strategy with the business strategy, a
discussion on valuing data as an asset, the evolution of data management, and
who should oversee a data strategy. This provides the user with a good
understanding of what a data strategy is and its limits. Critical to a data
strategy is the incorporation of one or more data management domains.
Chapters on key data management domains—data governance, data
architecture, master data management and analytics, offer the user a practical
approach to data management execution within a data strategy. The intent is
to enable the user to identify how execution on one or more data management
domains can help solve business issues. This book is intended for business
users who work with data, who need to manage one or more aspects of the
organization’s data, and who want to foster an integrated approach for how
enterprise data is managed. This book is also an excellent reference for
students studying computer science and business management or simply for
someone who has been tasked with starting or improving existing data
management.
Remote Sensing Time Series Mar 27 2022 This volume comprises an
outstanding variety of chapters on Earth Observation based time series
analyses, undertaken to reveal past and current land surface dynamics for
large areas. What exactly are time series of Earth Observation data? Which
sensors are available to generate real time series? How can they be processed
to reveal their valuable hidden information? Which challenges are
encountered on the way and which pre-processing is needed? And last but not
least: which processes can be observed? How are large regions of our planet
changing over time and which dynamics and trends are visible? These and

many other questions are answered within this book “Remote Sensing Time
Series Analyses – Revealing Land Surface Dynamics”. Internationally
renowned experts from Europe, the USA and China present their exciting
findings based on the exploitation of satellite data archives from well-known
sensors such as AVHRR, MODIS, Landsat, ENVISAT, ERS and METOP
amongst others. Selected review and methods chapters provide a good
overview over time series processing and the recent advances in the optical
and radar domain. A fine selection of application chapters addresses multiclass land cover and land use change at national to continental scale, the
derivation of patterns of vegetation phenology, biomass assessments,
investigations on snow cover duration and recent dynamics, as well as urban
sprawl observed over time.
How God Changes Your Brain Sep 20 2021 God is great—for your mental,
physical, and spiritual health. Based on new evidence culled from brain-scan
studies, a wide-reaching survey of people’s religious and spiritual
experiences, and the authors’ analyses of adult drawings of God,
neuroscientist Andrew Newberg and therapist Mark Robert Waldman offer
the following breakthrough discoveries: • Not only do prayer and spiritual
practice reduce stress, but just twelve minutes of meditation per day may
slow down the aging process. • Contemplating a loving God rather than a
punitive God reduces anxiety and depression and increases feelings of
security, compassion, and love. • Fundamentalism, in and of itself, can be
personally beneficial, but the prejudice generated by extreme beliefs can
permanently damage your brain. • Intense prayer and meditation permanently
change numerous structures and functions in the brain, altering your values
and the way you perceive reality. Both a revelatory work of modern science
and a practical guide for readers to enhance their physical and emotional
health, How God Changes Your Brain is a first-of-a-kind book about faith
that is as credible as it is inspiring.
Howard Aiken Aug 20 2021 Biography of Howard Aiken, a major figure of
the early digital era, by a major historian of science who was also a colleague
of Aiken's at Harvard. Howard Hathaway Aiken (1900-1973) was a major
figure of the early digital era. He is best known for his first machine, the IBM
Automatic Sequence Controlled Calculator or Harvard Mark I, conceived in
1937 and put into operation in 1944. But he also made significant
contributions to the development of applications for the new machines and to
the creation of a university curriculum for computer science. This biography
of Aiken, by a major historian of science who was also a colleague of Aiken's

at Harvard, offers a clear and often entertaining introduction to Aiken and his
times. Aiken's Mark I was the most intensely used of the early large-scale,
general-purpose automatic digital computers, and it had a significant impact
on the machines that followed. Aiken also proselytized for the computer
among scientists, scholars, and businesspeople and explored novel
applications in data processing, automatic billing, and production control. But
his most lasting contribution may have been the students who received
degrees under him and then took prominent positions in academia and
industry. I. Bernard Cohen argues convincingly for Aiken's significance as a
shaper of the computer world in which we now live.
Fifth recent advances in quantitative remote sensing Jun 17 2021 The Fifth
International Symposium on Recent Advances in Quantitative Remote
Sensing was held in Torrent, Spain from 18 to 22 September 2018. It was
sponsored and organized by the Global Change Unit (GCU) from the Image
Processing Laboratory (IPL), University of Valencia (UVEG), Spain. This
Symposium addressed the scientific advances in quantitative remote sensing
in connection with real applications. Its main goal was to assess the state of
the art of both theory and applications in the analysis of remote sensing data,
as well as to provide a forum for researcher in this subject area to exchange
views and report their latest results. In this book 89 of the 262 contributions
presented in both plenary and poster sessions are arranged according to the
scientific topics selected. The papers are ranked in the same order as the final
programme.
The Work Boat Oct 02 2022
Solar Energy Oct 22 2021 Gathering some 30 entries from the Encyclopedia
of Sustainability Science and Technology, this book presents fundamental
principles and technologies for sustainably harnessing solar energy. Covers
photovoltaics, solar thermal energy, solar radiation and more.
Evolution of Cardio-Metabolic Risk from Birth to Middle Age Jan 31 2020
That precursors of adult coronary artery disease, hypertension, and type II
diabetes begin in childhood have been clearly established by the Bogalusa
Heart Study. This unique research program has been able to follow a biracial
(black/white) population over 35 years from childhood through midadulthood to provide perspectives on the natural history of adult heart
diseases. Not only do these observations describe trajectories of cardiometabolic risk variables leading to these diseases but provide a rationale for
the need to begin prevention beginning in childhood. The trajectories of the
burden of cardio-metabolic risk variables in the context of their fetal origin

and chromosome telomere dynamics provide some insight into the metabolic
imprinting in utero and aging process. The observed racial contrasts on
cardio-metabolic risk variables implicate various biologic pathways
interacting with environment contributing to the high morbidity and mortality
from related diseases in our population. To address the seriousness of the
onset of cardiovascular disease in youth, approaches to primordial prevention
are described focussing on childhood health education as an important aspect
of Preventive Cardiology.
The World's Columbian Exposition Illustrated: March 1892 to March 1893
Sep 08 2020
Diabetic Neuropathy and Clinical Practice Nov 22 2021 Diabetic
Neuropathy and Clinical Practice aims to improve the pathophysiological
understanding of the entire spectrum from sensory motor to autonomic
diabetic neuropathy, its correlation with the symptoms, improving thereby the
communication with the patient including prognostication and other tools that
one should utilize to better management. It also emphasizes the need to
regain the grip on the basic sciences of clinical medicine to deal with it better
- Anatomy, Physiology, Biochemistry and Pathology and gives the necessary
details. The volume aims at explaining what the clinicians need most to help
patients and may not possess.
Inner Strengths Aug 27 2019 However it is conceived and described by
psychotherapists with different orientations, a stronger ego is a universallyacknowledged goal of therapeutic work. Inner Strengths is the first book to
meet the need for a comprehensive treatment of approaches to egostrengthening in psychotherapy. It provides contemporary psychodynamic,
object relations, self-psychology, ego state, and transpersonal theoretical
models for understanding how and why ego-strengthening occurs. The
authors are experienced psychotherapists who integrate hypnosis into their
own practice of psychotherapy. They have been active in developing the
newer, projective-evocative ego-strengthening techniques emphasizing the
utilization of patients' inner resources. They survey the history of egostrengthening efforts and show how that which has been considered
intrinsically hypnotic connects with the great traditions of psychotherapy.
Additionally, they offer step-by-step instructions for a diversity of egostrengthening methods that can be used for patient self-care, internal
boundary formation, and personality maturation in a wide range of clinical
conditions. Their discussion of the fundamental concepts of egostrengthening draws on their theoretical and clinical explorations of dynamic

internal resources such as memory, strength, wisdom, self-soothing, and love.
Throughout the book, theory is balanced by an unusual richness of extended
clinical examples and a wide variety of practical ego-strengthening scripts.
Clinicians need not be trained in hypnosis to find Inner Strengths clarifying
and helpful reading; the fundamental points so vividly made by the authors
are relevant to many nonhypnotic-therapeutic interventions and issues.
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